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March 21, 2013

“Platform for Civilized Dialogue Among Eritreans” with whom ?

We all know what is going in Eritreans’ affairs these days. In light of this, we would like
to alarm and warn all true peace loving and justice seeking Eritreans not to fall for the
dirty tricks of those who are pretending to broker peace among Eritreans of San Jose
and environs, scheduled this Saturday, March 23, 2013, in the name of “Solving Real
Problems” and “Bridging the gap and bringing harmony among Eritreans by cultivating
a genuine sense of cooperation”. So far no body has openly disclosed where this
“Civilized Dialogue” initiative has come from and who is sponsoring it.

Peace can only be achieved through true identity and perseverance !

Eternal Glory to our Martyrs !
Wetru Awet n’Hafash !

Eritreans who follow up real developments



